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14 June 2019 
 
 

Freedom of Information Request – Ref: FOI 043-1920 
 
 

Thank you for your recent Freedom of Information request about section three of the Mental 
Health Act 1983. Please find our response below. 
 

For each of the individual calendar years: 2014, 2015, 2016, 2017 and 2018. 

 
1) How many patients in each of the calendar years set out above, absconded from hospital (or their treatment 

facility), having been detained under section three of the Mental Health Act 1983. 
 

The Trust does not hold this information. 
 

2) For each of the individual years set out above, during the course of the calendar year, how many patients were 
treated by your organisation, who had been detained under section three of the Mental Health Act 1983. 
 

Year Number of Patients 

2014 304 

2015 342 

2016 354 

2017 329 

2018 310 

 
3) For each of the individual years set out above, how many patients died, whilst being treated by your 

organisation under section three of the Mental Health Act 1983.  
 

Year Number of Patients 

2017 2 

2018 2 

 

We are unable to provide the information for 2014, 2015 and 2016 as the Trust’s work 
on Mortality began in April 2017. 
 
 

4) For those patients that died, whilst being treated under section three of the Mental Health Act 1983, how 
many of those were deemed to be suicide. 
 

Year Number of Patients 

2014 0 

2015 0 

2016 1 

2017 0 

2018 0 
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Yours sincerely, 
 

Francis Perrin 
 
FRANCIS PERRIN 
Trust Secretariat Support Officer 
2gether NHS Foundation Trust 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Copyright & Reuse of Public Sector Information  

The information and material that is routinely published is subject to 2gether NHS Foundation Trust's 
copyright unless otherwise indicated. Unless expressly indicated on the material to the contrary, it may be 
reproduced free of charge in any format or medium, provided it is reproduced accurately and not used in a 
misleading manner.  Where any of the copyright items are being re-published or copied to others, you must 
identify the source of the material and acknowledge the copyright status. Permission to reproduce material 
does not extend to any material accessed through the Trust website that is the copyright of third parties. 
You must obtain authorisation to reproduce such material from the copyright holders concerned. For further 
guidance on a range of copyright issues, see the Office of Public Sector Information (OPSI) web site: 
www.opsi.gov.uk/advice/crown-copyright/copyright-guidance/index.htm 

or write to: OPSI, 102 Petty France, London SW1H 9AJ. 
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